



























April 20, 2012

The Honorable Sam Graves United States House of Representatives 1415 Longworth House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

The Honorable Dan Lipinski United States House of Representatives 1717 Longworth House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Graves and Congressman Lipinski:

We applaud you for introducing HR 3816, the Pilot's Bill of Rights and want to express our strong support for your bill that addresses fundamental issues affecting thousands of general aviation pilots.

Your legislation will enhance the relationship between the FAA and the aviation community in a number of ways. It will give pilots much greater certainty about the process of enforcing the regulations by which they fly and it will enable pilots to follow the complex regulations governing aviation with confidence and dispel the notion that a pilot is guilty until proven innocent if faced with an enforcement proceeding. Furthermore, a review of the FAA's medical certification process and requirement for the FAA to undertake a Notice to Airmen Improvement Program are both long overdue.

We greatly appreciate your leadership to protect the rights of all general aviation pilots around the country and look forward to working with you on this important legislation.

Sincerely,

Air Care Alliance
Aircraft Electronics Association
Aircraft Owners and Pilots Association
Alliance for Aviation Across America
Antique Airplane Association
Commemorative Air Force
Experimental Aircraft Association

General Aviation Manufacturers Association Helicopter Association International International Council of Air Shows National Agricultural Aviation Association National Air Transportation Association National Business Aviation Association Recreational Aviation Foundation